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The Philadelphia Area Episcopal Office
(Eastern Pennsylvania and Peninsula-Delaware Conferences)

Bishop Peggy A. Johnson
P.O. Box 820

Valley Forge, PA  19482-0820

(610) 666-1442; FAX: (610) 666-9181
October 3, 2017
Dear Pastors and Laity of the Peninsula-Delaware Conference,

“Children are a heritage from the Lord.”  Psalm 127:3a
We all have been blessed by a child in one way or another.  We’ve laughed over a funny saying or cried tears of joy as they’ve touched our hearts.  It’s time to put our thankfulness into action in a tangible way through a little red stocking or an envelope.  The Board of Child Care’s little red stockings for coins and offering envelopes have been used for years to create a legacy of peace and love for young people.  Please give generously to this Christmas project.
One hundred percent of your gift to the Board of Child Care goes to providing enrichment programs.  I hope you will include this in your special appeals again this year.  Since the Board of Child Care has now been operating in their Denton, Maryland location, we have a golden opportunity to serve on the eastern shore as well as those on the western shore and in West Virginia.  Please consider a generous gift.

In an effort to mail your materials in a more timely fashion, please consider using the http://www.boardofchildcare.org/christmas/website to request your supplies this year.  You may also go to the www.pen-del.org website to deliver your Christmas blessing to a child in need.

May you experience a renewal of hope this Christmas season.

Blessings,
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